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5th January 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Thank you so much for bearing with us today as we work our way through this situation.   
 
Just a few pieces of information for you: 
 

• Apologies if you received a text today asking why your child was not in school – we 
had a technical glitch! 

• You may have seen on Facebook that our staff are out and about delivering the home 
learning packs and the details of our ‘live’ lessons, which you can tune into. 

• If you are going to need a key worker place in the future, please contact school.  We 
are awaiting guidance on this, but we may need a letter from your employer to secure 
the place. 

• We are awaiting information on meal vouchers and will be in touch as soon as we 
know how this will work.  In the meantime, if your employment situation has changed 
and you think you may be entitled to free school meals, please telephone the school 
office. 

 
Please do not put pressure on yourselves to access the home learning offer.  Do whatever it 
is that you can manage in a way that suits your household.  We will be phoning you regularly 
to check how things are going and to see if we can support you with anything.  If we can help 
with anything in the meantime, please let us know. 
 
Thanks for everything you are doing and for your support. 
 
Best wishes 
 

 
Mr Garry Johnson 
Head teacher 


